
Carole Scholl
I'm a resident of Port Angeles and very supportive of our tourism business. Let's finish this clean up
and enhance our waterfront. So, I am writing to support Level 5 cleanup of the former Rayonier
Mill site in Port Angeles. Level 5 cleanup is the ONLY option that the Dept. of Ecology should
consider for the former Rayonier Mill site in Port Angeles, WA.


